
Highland Silver Lake Advisory Commission meeting                                                                                                                                             

Thursday, October 21, 2021 

Members present: Randy Ammann, Gary Pugh, Don Rommerskirchen, Bill Blechinger, Dave Frey, Scott 
Geest 

Ex-officio members: Mark Rosen; Director of Parks  

Guests present: Josh Kirchoff 

Motion was made to approve the July 17, 2021 meeting minutes.  

Staff Report: Director Rosen updated the commission that the 36 projects with 22 different landowners 
that were part of the 319 grant project are completed.   

Gary Pugh reported that the wing-wall of the Silver Lake spillway will begin on October 25th. 

No unfinished business to discuss.                                                                                                                                                     

New Business – Director Rosen updated the commission on the comprehensive plan.  He stated that it 
should be done by the end of the year and will set us up for future grants, like the 319 grant. The big 
project that will be in the plan will be a low-level dam/weir on the north end where the “chute’ is. 

The 2022 meeting schedule was approved:                      
> Thursday, January 20, 2022                       
> Thursday, April 21, 2022                                      
> Thursday, July 21, 2022                                                                                                                                               
> Thursday, October 20, 2022    

Requests of the Commission Members: Bill B. recommended that a restroom be installed at the trail 
entrance.                  

Motion to adjourn the meeting @ 7:20PM. 

Next meeting will be January 20, 2022. 


